
 

 

 

Diweddariad Feirws CORONA / COVID – 19   20.03.20 

Annwyl Riant/ Warcheidwad 

Fel atodiad I’r llythyr a gawsoch ddoe yn eich hysbysu am drefniadau Llywodraeth 

Cymru i gau ysgolion o ddydd Llun ymlaen mewn ymateb i’r argyfwng COVID-19 

hoffwn eich hysbysu o’r canlynol:   

1. Bydd yr ysgol ar agor i rai disgyblion blwyddyn 7-9 yn unig, lle na all 

‘gweithwyr allweddol’ drefnu gofal plant. Derbyniom y cyfarwyddyd a ganlyn 

gan Swyddogion Addysg y Sir: 

In the first instance we will have to look at delivering provision and supervision for 

children whose parents or carers work in Health & Social Care or the Emergency 

Services (Ambulance, Fire & Rescue, and Police). It’s clear we must focus on these 

groups first to ensure that they can continue to do the essential work required to stop 

the spread of COVID-19, to care for the sick and to protect the public. The provision 

will be strictly for children where at least one parent/carer is a key worker and 

there is no other adult available to look after the children.  

2. Os ydych chi’n debygol o hawlio lle yn y ddarpariaeth a nodir uchod, yna a 

fyddech yn fodlon cysylltu gan nodi enw a dosbarth eich plentyn, enw’r rhiant 

sydd yn weithiwr allweddol, swydd y rhiant a rhif cyswllt.  Dylid ebostio’r 

wybodaeth at  Mr Denis Pugh: dpu@glantaf.cardiff.sch.uk. 

 

3. Cinio Rhad – Bydd y Cyngor yn cysylltu a rhai teuluoedd i’w hysbysu  bod 

pecynnau bwyd yn cael eu dosbarthu drwy ysgol leol ar gyfer eich plentyn. 

 

Yn ddiffuant 

 

 

Alun Davies 

Pennaeth 
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CORONA VIRUS / COVID – 19  Update  20.03.20 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 
As an appendix to the letter you received yesterday informing you of the Welsh 
Government's decision to close all schools from Monday onwards in response to the 
COVID-19 crisis, I would like to inform you of the following: 

1.  The school will be open to some year 7-9 pupils only, where 'key workers' are 
unable to arrange childcare. We have received the following instruction from 
County Education Officers: 
 

In the first instance we have to look at the provision and supervision of children 
whose parents or carers work in Health and Social Care or the Emergency Services 
(Ambulance, Fire & Rescue, and Police). The spread of COVID-19, the care of the 
sick and the protection of the public, must be maintained. The provision will be 
strictly for children where there is a key worker and there is no other adult 
available to look after the children. 
 

2. If you are in a position where you have to access the provision mentioned 
above, then would you please contact us stating your child's name and class, 
name of the parent who is a key worker, their job title and contact number. 
The information should be e mailed to Mr Denis Pugh:  
dpu@glantaf.cardiff.sch.uk 
. 

3. Free School Meals - The Council will contact some families to inform them 
that lunch packs are being distributed through a local school for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Alun Davies 

Headteacher  
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